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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Patricia Orlinski [bikerpat@mindspring.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 10:32 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: What a con game

Dear Reader, 
 The kind of propaganda that has been put forward as truth about spent fuel rods and 
their containment is just a way of pretending that nuclear power is safe and protected. It 
isn't true. Spent fuel rods need so much thick, dense repositories, that saying otherwise is 
a pretense about nuclear power being inexpensive and harmless. This kind of storage is unsafe 
and dangerous, creating risks for anyone around these "storage" containers. The truth must be 
told about the risks being touted to be a safe way to keep nuclear waste. 
Thank you, 
Patricia Orlinski   



 
 
Federal Register Notice:  99FR99992  
Comment Number:   123  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (931CE2D8-9FC8-451B-9435-7B5681130702)  
 
Subject:   What a con game  
Sent Date:   2/24/2012 10:31:41 PM  
Received Date:  2/24/2012 10:31:00 PM  
From:    Patricia Orlinski 
 
Created By:   bikerpat@mindspring.com 
 
Recipients:     
"WCOutreach Resource" <WCOutreach.Resource@nrc.gov>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:   mindspring.com  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    579      2/24/2012 10:31:00 PM  
 
Options  
Priority:     Standard   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
Recipients Received:     


